
Have you ever wondered what an Honors Program is like in college? Looking for a small 

academic community within a large University? Join us to find out how the Honors Program can 

enhance your experience at the University of Washington! 

  

University of Washington Honors Program  

Admission Information Night 

Wednesday, November 5th 6:00-8:00 PM  

UW Seattle campus, Kane Hall Room 110 

  

The UW Honors Admission Information Night is designed to give you specific insight into the 

Honors Program community and application process. We hope to inform potential students about 

how an Honors education can enhance the UW experience and answer all of your questions. 

  

The University Honors Program integrates challenging courses and diverse learning experiences 

for academically motivated students in a close community of faculty, staff, and peers. The core 

curriculum offers a broad liberal education, while departmental honors programs provide a deep 

disciplinary education. The program asks students to take intellectual risks; to seek an 

understanding of the interdependence of all branches of knowledge; to take leadership roles in 

confronting global change; to see the complexities of race, ethnicity, class, gender, sexual 

orientation, and nationality; and to value a life of continuous learning and personal growth.  

  

At this event, you will have an opportunity to: 

•    Meet Honors students, faculty, and staff 

•    Get an overview of the Honors Program with perspectives from Honors Director and Classics 

professor James Clauss, Honors advisers, and a panel of current Honors students from a 

multitude of disciplines 

•   Walk through the Honors Program admissions process and time line; 

•    Learn about a variety of student community and study abroad opportunities; 

•    Ask all your questions about what it’s like to be a UW Honors student. 

  

To register for the limited spaces available for this event, please go to:  

http://depts.washington.edu/uwhonors/news/brief/?id=7 

 

RSVP by October 31. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The UW Honors Staff 

********************************* 

 

http://depts.washington.edu/uwhonors/news/brief/?id=7

